August 8,1993
Sister Catherine Mulkerrin
The Chancery
2121 Commonwealth Avenue
Brighton, Ma. 02135
Dear Sister Catherine:
I am writing in followup to our recent telephone conversations.
The sexual abuse took place in three main places: St. Patrick Rectory

in Stoneham,St. Francis in Braintree,and a cabin in the wood(s).
at Blue Hills.

The perpetrator was Fr. Paul Shanley(ordained 1960)

He would also take me to another confessor after the event and messed up
my thoughtsand feelings.

At this time I request the following neeq/assistance:
$50/week for Individual therapy
50/week for insurance
SO/for group . .::1 therapy

I will be sending the clinician's names.
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